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Chambers, Laura M.

From: Lawson Smith [lawsonmsmith@gmail.com] 1W Wri 3U Pit 3- 3 b

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2009 3:54 PM

To: EP, RegComments : "; ; : ! ; : ; % • J :;1;"^fl'

Subject: Wood-fired boilers n i J U y l A ; m : x " M

To Whom It May Concern:

The proposed legislation seems an unnecessary and unjustified intrusion by government. Rather than
deal with the possibility of local air pollution issues on a statewide basis, please let counties and
townships establish their own policies. In many parts of this state, burning wood is a greener form of
heating than oil or gas, that has to be trucked or piped in from far away, and much more economical.
Wood boilers might not make sense in urban or suburban areas without these kind of regulations, but
there are lots of rural areas where these proposed regs. will hurt people for almost no reason.

Sincerely,
Lawson M. Smith
171 Kunkels Dahl Road
Kempton, PA 19529

11/30/2009


